
LEGAL NOTICE

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI)

The Reading Municipal Light Department (RMLD) requests 
information for a:

Community Shared Solar Feasibility Study

Interested parties are invited to respond to this RFI. Informa-
tion that any respondent submits will be considered as    
voluntarily offered and with the understanding that this RFI   
is for information gathering purposes only. No proposals    
are being requested or accepted with this Notice.

Responses to this RFI shall serve solely to assist the RMLD 
in understanding opportunities for Community Shared Solar 
with regards to the solicited information. The information 
gathered in this RFI will be used to apprise RMLD in the  
development of a possible solicitation for a future Request  
for Proposal (“RFP”). This RFI does not in any way obligate 
RMLD to issue a solicitation.

The RMLD will receive responses to this RFI until 4:00 P.M. 
on Monday, August 24, 2020, via email sent to Maureen 
Sullivan at msullivan@rmld.com; or via USPS mail sent to 
RMLD, 230 Ash Street, Reading, Massachusetts, 01867; or 
delivered to the white RMLD mailbox in the visitor parking lot 
of the same address. It is strongly encouraged to email your 
response.

The RFI may be obtained by via email request to Maureen 
Sullivan at msullivan@rmld.com.

RMLD reserves the right to request additional information 
from respondents.

All responses to this RFI will be public record under the 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts’ Public Records Law, M. 
G. L. c. 66 § 10, regardless of confidentiality notices set forth 
on such writings to the contrary.
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